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Baseball, softball, coming to Jackson Heights HS 
(KNZA)--Interest is being gauged for student participation in new sports
approved this week for Jackson Heights High School.

According to a release, the Board of Education for USD 335 Monday approved
baseball and softball for the high school, with the release saying the plan is to
begin play during the 2022-2023 school year.

The release notes that participation must be estimated to allow the district to
know if it needs both Varsity and JV schedules.

In order to to gain that information, the district is asking patrons to take a four
question survey now posted on line. 

The school asks that the survey be filled out only once per respondent in order for
an accurate answer to be gained.
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